
 

 

  
 

                                47 BEEKMAN ST. NEW YORK, NY 10038 TEL. 212-227-7800 

  PASSOVER 2023 (5783) 

  Wednesday Evening April 5th through Thursday April 13rd 

 

As restrictions to the Covid-19 pandemic ease  
we will be following the best practices to keep  
our community safe and encourage you to be  
fully vaccinated with all the uncertainty of the  
Delta, Omicron, BA.5 and other variants.  
 
We continue to monitor guidance, directions  
and recommendations from the Center of  
Disease Control, World Health Organization,  
our city and state officials and other medical 
professionals. 
 
Please make good decisions for your own  
health and safety and know that the Wall  
Street Synagogue will support you as best  
we can. 

 


